
Weather 

As the hot weather continues, can we please remind you 
to make sure your children have suncream on or with 
them and that they bring a water bottle to ensure they 

stay hydrated. 

As part of their Personal Development, your child will 
learn how to stay safe in sun. Please ask them about 

this. 

 

 

 
 

Social media 
Please like and share our  

social media to keep up to date 

Y6 residential 

Earlier this month, most of Y6 had a fantastic time at PGL on 
their residential visit. During their two night stay, they            

participated in a wide range of activities which supported in  
developing their resilience and respect. 

 A great time was had by all!  

Sports day 

Thank you for joining us at our Sports Day this year. At         
Cloverfields, our main aims are to develop great sportsmanship 
and a positive attitude towards all sports. In our assembly back 

at school, we celebrated this as well as sporting success.   

Parents evenings 

During July, we will be holding parent consultation      
evenings where you can meet your child’s teacher and 

discuss your child’s progress. Appointments available to 
book on MCAS now. 

9 July – Y3/4. 3.30-6pm  

10 July – KS1. 3.30-6pm  

11 July - FS and Y5/6. 3.30-6pm  

Parking 
 

Please be reminded the front car park should not be used at the 

beginning and end of the school day unless you are picking up 

early/late for appointments etc. This does not apply to parent/

carers with a disabled badge or exceptional agreed                

circumstances. The barrier system will be back in use from next 

week and all access will be strictly monitored. 

We also ask that you do not block Humberston Park's access 
and always use the footpath around the edge of our car park for 

your own safety. 

School meal changes 
From September 2024 any children not eligible for free 
school meals will need to have a positive credit balance 

on their account to be able to book lunches. Please 
check your MCAS account and clear any outstanding 
balances for dinners or clubs by the end of the school 
financial year 31

st
 July 2024 to avoid any outstanding 

fees. 

Fruit 

Children in KS1 can bring their own fruit in as a snack to 
be eaten at morning break time. If grapes are brought in, 

can you please make sure they are sliced lengthways 
and can carrots be avoided please as they are a choking 
hazard. All children in KS1 will be provided with fruit by 

school as part of the government scheme. 

Whales class 
 

From the 1st July until 5th July, Mr Holbrook will be on 
training and the class will be taught by Mrs Giles.  

Graduations 
 

Nursery graduation will be on Thursday 11th July at 1:45pm. 
 

Y6 graduation will be on Tuesday 16th July. More details to 
follow. 

Reminder 
 

We break up on Friday 19th July at 2:30pm. There will be no 
after school clubs on this day. 

Transition 
 




